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Atchison River Road Construction Starts Monday
( KAIR)--Construction on the River Road Reconstruction Project is set to kick off
Monday.

According to a press release from Atchison Public Works and Utilities Director
Justin Pregont, no extended road closures are planned. But, there may be
scattered temporary closures during portions of the project.

Atchison County Road and Bridge will be doing the construction, with materials
paid for by the city of Atchison in the way of a $200,000 Capital Improvement
Program contribution.

Atchison City Manger Trey Cocking said, in the release, “This is a great example
of intergovernmental cooperation. The condition of River Road has been a
challenging problem for us to solve and we’re very thankful for Atchison
County’s partnership in this project.”

Construction is anticipated to last about six weeks, weather depending.

Many Signals Communications



